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To My Holy Trinity Family: 
	 Over the summer we have done a lot of work to the 
school building. We have painted several of the rooms and the 
front office. We have remodeled the two faculty restrooms. 
We have painted the hand rails and the brick wall in the 
pavilion. These facilities get used often and are “used and 
abused.” The school building is looking fresh and ready to go 
for the new school year.
	 Our rectory has seen some improvements as well. Like 
many of your homes, the building is old. The ceiling in my 
bedroom has been worked on over the summer. We will now 
move into my office at the rectory. Little by little we will 
get it done. Maintenance is very important for our parish 
property. This is only possible because of your generosity. 
Most of the rooms in the rectory have never been worked on.  
Thank you for you love of the parish.
	 Our seminarian intern Quoc Vo will arrive on Friday 
August 26th. All are invitted to  a welcome reception for 
him on Sunday August 28th from after the 7:30am mass until 
12:00pm. Please stop by the school pavilion and welcome 
him to our wonderful parish. Come by for fellowship and free 
food.
	 Today, August 14th, is the last day we will take new 
registrations for High School Confirmation and Religious 
Education. Registration will be from 10am until 1pm in the 
School Pavilion. Both of our directors, Nicko and Rheza will 
be there to answer any questions that you may have.
	 RCIA registration for adults will be on 8/21, 828, 
and 9/11 from 9am until 1pm . If you need to finish your 
Sacraments of Initiation, do not wait, now is the time. We 
have a wonderful program that we would love for you to be a 
part of.
	 From 8/22-8/25 the priests of the Archdiocese of 
Los Angeles will be away for a convocation. The following 
mass are cancelled that week: 8/22-No Adoration or 5pm 
Mass, 8/23-8/25: No  Adoration and No Masses. The normal 
schedule resume on Friday 8/26. 
In Christ,
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Nineteenth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time was $9,075.00. Thank you for your 
generosity and continued support of Holy Trinity 
Parish.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

DID YOU KNOW?
Safety tips for kids playing sports this school year. 
Sports seasons start early, even for young children, 
and while it’s great that they’re out getting exercise 
and learning new skills, safety is still a top priority. 
It’s recommended that all children who are playing 
school sports have an annual physical, and relevant 
health information (allergies, conditions, etc.) should 
be shared with coaches. Parents should make sure 
their children have the right gear, and that it fits and 
works wells. Children should stay well-hydrated, 
well-fed, and well-rested to keep up their energy and
strength. Student athletes should be learning to be 
kind and fair, too, no matter the outcome of the game. 

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Are you happy with your child’s school experience?  
Consider sending your child to our parish school – 
where the values taught in the classroom reflect the 
values of your home.  Small class sizes with under 20 
students makes it possible for us to create a personalized 
experience for your child to help them excel.  Did you 
know that the Catholic Education Foundation of Los 
Angeles has received a $50 million gift to provide 
financial support to new students enrolling in an 
Archdiocesan school for fall. Catholic education is 
affordable and tuition assistance is available!  If you 
would like to arrange a tour of our parish school or 
get additional information on enrollment and financial 
assistance, please call us at (323) 663 -2064 or email our 
principal at klloyd@holytrinity-la.com  Give your child 
the gift of a Catholic education this fall! 

VIRTUS: PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN & 
KEEPING THE PROMISE ALIVE
Holy Trinity Parish’s Safeguard the Children Committee 
plays a crucial role in assuring that the safeguard initia-
tives found in the United States Conference of Catholic 
Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of Children and Young 
People have been made a priority in our parish and school 
and that the Archdiocesan safe environment programs, 
policies and procedures are being implemented through-
out our parish/school community.   All adults over the 
age of 18 who are involved in volunteer ministry with 
children must attend a mandatory training session called 
Protecting God’s Children.  This initial 2 ½ hour training 
session will be offered in our parish on Saturday, August 
20th at 2:00pm or Thursday, September 1st at 6:00pm.  
The certificate from this class if good for 4 years.  If you 
need to re-certify, a Keeping the Promise Alive class will 
be offered in our parish on Saturday, September 10th at 
2:30pm or Thursday, September 15th at 6:30pm.  These 
classes are for adults over the age of 18 only and are 
held in the school.  Space is limited and a reservation 
is required.  For more information or to reserve your 
space - contact the school office at (323) 663 – 2064.  For 
information regarding sessions offered in other locations, 
please see the Virtus website a www.virtus.org


